
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5 April 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Carroll Class -  staff changes 

 
Due to staffing changes around the school Mrs Claire Ward will be taking up the post of HLTA 
in Carroll class after Easter. 
 
Mrs Ward is a very experienced HLTA who has been working at the school since 2010 and we 
welcome her to the team.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Jasper Holmes 
Carroll Class Teacher 
 
 


